
PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE 
OEA/Ser.G


ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
CP/CAAP-2970/08


22 October 2008

COMMITTEE ON ADMINISTRATIVE
Original: Spanish

AND BUDGETARY AFFAIRS

NOTICE
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from Ambassador Arístides Royo, Permanent Representative of Panama, Chair of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs (CAAP), wishes to advise them that the informal meeting scheduled for Monday, October 27, 2008, at 10:30 a.m., in the José Gustavo Guerrero Room, has been cancelled.
� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP21180E03�











